
 

 

 

 

The Hon David Shoebridge MLC 

Chair 

Public Accountability Committee 

Parliament House 

Macquarie Street 

SYDNEY  NSW 2000 

 

13 December 2021 

 

Dear Chair 

 

Inquiry into the Transport Asset Holding Entity 

I write with reference to your invitation to give evidence at a hearing for the inquiry into the Transport 

Asset Holding Entity (TAHE) on Thursday 16 December 2021.  

As our audit of TAHE has not yet concluded it may not be fruitful to give evidence at this time. On 

completion of the audit and Report to Parliament on State Finances, I will be happy to assist the 

Committee with its Inquiry. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

With my best regards 

Margaret Crawford 

Auditor-General for NSW 

Contact: Margaret Crawford 

Phone no:  

Our ref: D2127422 




